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Hydrographic	Society	Benelux
BLAST	Conference	2011

The	upcoming	Bringing	Land	And	Sea	Together	(BLAST)	Conference	2011,	is	to	take	place	on	22	September	2011	in	Ostend,	Belgium,
highlighting	the	progress	and	results	of	the	BLAST	project	so	far.	Members	of	the	Hydrographic	Society	Benelux	can	attend	this
conference	as	a	workshop.

	

The	main	focus	of	the	conference	will	be	on	recent	developments	in	BLAST-related	fields.	The	plenary	session	will	highlight	the	newly
developed	integrated	master	plan	for	the	Belgian	coast,	EU-related	developments	on	S-100	and	Inspire,	Integrated	Coastal	Zone
Management	and	Marine	Spatial	Planning	and	e-navigation.

	

In	addition	to	the	regular	programme,	connections	will	be	made	to	other	interesting	projects	dealing	with	BLAST-related	themes,	such	as
the	closely	related	SUSCOD	project	working	towards	Sustainable	Coastal	Development	and	Integrated	Coastal	Zone	Management.

	

Sound	Technologies

This	workshop	will	be	organised	during	Europort	2011	in	Rotterdam,	on	10	November	2011.	Theme	of	this	workshop	will	be	‘Sound
Technologies'.

https://www.hydro-international.com/content/article/hydrographic-society-benelux-42


